
 

From: natarika [mailto:natarika@onep.go.th]  

Sent: Friday, June 08, 2007 7:39 PM 

To: Kyoko Tochikawa 

Cc: cotytsui@cefconsulting.com; sertsuk; areewat(pom); kittisak prukkanone 

Subject: RE: Enquiry re latest approval procedures and request for meeting 

 
Dear Kyoko, 
 
Regarding the project that doesn’t need to do the EIA report according to the Thai law, then, they 
must do the IEE report instead.  This is a requirement for every PDD submission to the Thai 
government for acquiring an LoA.  The CDM Project Reviewing Committee will look at the PDD 
together with the IEE report to find the information inside whether the project can pass the 
Sustainable Development Criteria for CDM projects.  The new SD Criteria is published on 
ONEP’s website, however, in Thai language.   
 
A brief translation about indicators in the SD criteria can be found in the presentation attached. 
 
Best regards, 
Natarika 


